
Constitution and Bylaws Committee February 2024 OH5 

Cabinet Report 
The Constitution and Bylaws Committee (C&BL) met on January 24th  by 

conference call.   

1. A proposal to eliminate the International Relations state 

committee was reviewed and will be submitted to the Council 

of Governors (COG) for their approval.    

2. The Liaison Committee provided Policy Manual changes 

regarding selection, timing, and election of the Liaison 

Committee members. These will be submitted to the COG for 

first reading for inclusion into the Policy Manual.  

3. C&BL reviewed language adding a New Voices position within  

the Global Action Team. This is a Policy Manual change and will 

be submitted to the COG for first reading in February.  

  
 

Yours in Service, 

Lion PDG Dave Luttrell 
MD13 C&BL OH5 representative 

 


